
Franklin R. Dillman 
2273 C. R. 54 West 
Notasulga, AL 3866 

frank@frankdillman.com 
 
Hand Delivered to Chairman Maxwell at County Commission meeting of July 13, 2015.  Emailed the 
below modified letter to Chairman Maxwell’s office on August 24, 2015. 
 
July 13, 2015 
 
Honorable Louis Maxwell 
Chairman, Macon County Commission 
101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105 
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735 
 
Dear Honorable Maxwell: 
 
In compliance with the Alabama State Code, 1975, §41-13-1, §36-12-40, and §36-12-41 I am 
requesting a copy of monthly charges to Macon County gasoline cards and Macon County credit cards 
currently or formerly in your possession in addition to county gasoline records showing the 
consumption of county gasoline in Chairman Maxwell’s county sedan(s) for the previous 24 months.     
 
I would like to have the documents by August 13, 2015.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Frank Dillman 
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